
February 13, 2019    Town of Pleasant Valley Monthly Board Meeting 

 

The monthly meeting for the Town of Pleasant Valley was held on Wednesday, February 13, 2019 at 7:33 PM at the 

town hall.  Chairman Nolte called the meeting to order.  All in attendance sited the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

Motion by Kerry and 2nd by Bob to approve the agenda as published.  Carried. 

 

Financial report by Treasurer: checking $563,119.17; cemetery CD $2,784.97; General CD’s $13,285.85.  Financial report 

approved with a motion by Bob and 2nd by Kerry.  Motion carried.   

 

Clerk read the minutes from the January 9, 2019 monthly board meeting.  Motion by Bob and 2nd by Kerry to accept the 

clerk’s report as read.  Carried. 

 

Discussed the current recycling contract with Waste Management.  We will table until next meeting to allow time to 

gather more information. 

 

Discussion from the County regarding the new zoning ordinance.  There will be a public hearing in draft form in 

March/April, then a public hearing in final form in April/May.  They hope to adopt it in early Summer.  Our Township has 

12 months to decide to adopt the new ordinance or go on our own and develop our own ordinance. 

 

No building permit requests. 

 

Motion by Kerry and 2nd by Bob to approve and pay the following orders.  Motion carried. 

 

13351 St. Croix Electric 111.55 

13352 Baldwin Woodville Schools 28137.36 

13353 St. Croix County Clerk 163.25 

13354 St. Croix Central 171,458.53 

13355 River Falls School District 58499.48 

13356 CVTC 5510.29 

13357 WITC 7654.39 

13358 St. Croix County 102,232.42 

13359 WTA 132.75 

13360 Village of Baldwin 3888.85 

13361  C.N.A 221 

13362 Void 0 

13363 Rodli Beskar 5340.28 

13364 ST. Croix County Hwy Dep 2841.79 

13365 RF Rural Fire 900 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 

Megan Miller, Clerk 


